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The making of new laws that punish lawful owners of components of firearms, while 

not enforcing laws on criminals is disgraceful. Anyone supporting this should be 

ashamed of themselves. Instead of making new laws that don't need to be made. 

Work on punishing the felon perpetrators instead of letting them go with a slap on the 

hand. 


